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Posted:  Wednesday, May 29, 2024 

 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD:  Procurement No. 23-055, Civil, Environmental & General 

Engineering Services, IDIQ-Series 2 

 

All Bidders:   

 

This letter is to inform you that Georgetown County, SC intends to award Professional Services 

Contracts for Civil, Environmental & General Engineering Services, IDIQ-Series 2 to the following 

five (5) firms:  Davis & Floyd, Inc. of Charleston, SC, Johnson, Mirmiran & Thompson, Inc. of Mount 

Pleasant, SC, Michael Baker International, Inc. of Columbia, SC, W.K. Dickson & Co., Inc. of North 

Charleston, SC, and Woolpert, Inc. of North Charleston, SC.     

 

The award by the County was based on the evaluations received from the evaluation committee, with 

approval by the Public Services Director and County Council.  Evaluations were made based on the 

following criteria as listed in the request for qualifications:  experience & references, key personnel, 

methodology, industry experience, and presentations/interviews with shortlisted candidates.  Award is to 

the five (5) highest ranked offerors.           

 

We thank you for your time and effort in your proposal preparation.  If you were not awarded this 

opportunity, we hope that you will continue to submit proposals to Georgetown County for possible 

award on a future bid opportunity. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Nancy Silver, CPPO, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 

Purchasing Officer 

Georgetown County, SC 
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